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Box culvert bridge replacement underway on K-18 in Russell 

The Kansas Department of Transportation has started work on a box culvert bridge 

replacement project on K-18 in Russell County. 

The bridge is located approximately 1 mile east of the K-232 junction near Lucas. 

Traffic through the construction zone is reduced to one lane and is being guided by a 

temporary stoplight. Motorists should plan for minor delays of around five minutes. 

KDOT expects work to be completed in August, conditions permitting. 

Klaver Construction Company Inc. of Wichita is the primary contractor with a total 

contract cost of approximately $1.7 million. For more information, contact KDOT Area 

Construction Engineer Mitchel Johnson at 785-261-6135 or mitchel.johnson@ks.gov.   

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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